Teixeira, Rachel

From: Sigrid Meadows <sigridmeadows61l@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 30, 2016 12:59 PM

To: Teixeira, Rachel

Subject: File CPC CMI 16-00132

Hello Rachael,

I am writing to express my extreme displeasure and concern for the above proposed plan. The unsightly views
of the living hope church for many different vantage points in Colorado Springs is unsightly enough as it is, and
now there is to be a 40 foot belltower with an "equipment compound"? In my humble opinion I vehemently
oppose this plan.

Sincerely,

sigrid meadows

Sigrid Meadows

431 Cooper Ave.

Colorado Springs, CO 80905
719-331-1218
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Teixeira, Rachel
“

From: jdevyaka <jdevyaka@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 5:10 PM
To: Teixeira, Rachel

Subject: File CPC CM1 16-00132

I am opposed to t mobile tower at 640 manitou blvd for following reasons tower blocks view to south of my
home, possible excess rf, possible interference with home electronics, devalues neighborhood, should not be
built in residential area. Should be built in inconspicuous area away from view

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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